
 

 

 

 

William Epps IV 

 

William Epps joined the UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation Board of Directors in 2022. 

Originally from Flint, Michigan, William has 20 years’ experience in real estate, retail 

community development, and business operations. His extensive management 

experience and servant leadership skills make him an invaluable member of the board. 

 

Following his studies at Eastern Michigan University, William began his career in real 

estate where he received top honors as a salesperson in Ann Arbor. He later served as a 

community and regional manager at McKinley real estate company. Today, William is 

the vice president of operations at McKinley, a post he has held since 2018, where he 

oversees and manages a $7 million budget revenue portfolio.  

 

An active community member in the Ann Arbor and Ypsilanti area, William is a 

sponsor of youth activities at Christian Love Fellowship Church; a volunteer play 

director for All Things Artistic nonprofit; and a volunteer and sponsor at Jewish Family 

Services. He also volunteers at the Ann Arbor YMCA. 

 

William is committed to bettering the lives of older adults and using his unique 

expertise as a member of the UMRC-Porter Hills Foundation Board of Directors. 


